
 

Saying Goodbye July 2020             

Friday 17th for snack <me picnic for the children in the pre-school  

We are now nearly ge,ng to the end of another summer term and will be saying goodbye 
to Willow, Hunter, Mason, Kyra, Jake, Ryn, Max and Honey moving onto their new school. 
Wishing you a wonderful and happy future. The children who are aCending this Friday and 
those that will be leaving LiCle Bears will be able to join in with a snack Hme picnic. 
(Packaged snack food will be provided). 

Unfortunately we are unable to do our normal presentaHon to the children with parents/
carers coming in. We will be able to take a photo of your child and send it on to you by 
email. 

 

We would like to welcome some new children star<ng with us in September   

Sophie, Liam, Mac, Leyland and AFcus. 

We wish you all lots of fun and happiness at LiHle Bears Pre-school. 

Thank you very much  
Just a big Thank you to all our CIO (Charitable Incorporated OrganisaHon) members Victoria 
Tonkin our chairperson, Sally, Sara and Tracey our Trustees, and also all the fundraising 
commiCee who have worked behind the scenes. 

Thank you so much to Selina who has many roles at liCle Bears, but fills every one of them 
so well. We really appreciate what you all do. 

 



It is always very much appreciated by all the Staff / Parents and Carers. 

 

We will be Returning back to pre-school 

On 

Monday 7th September 2020 

We will be in touch before returning by 
email 

We wish you all a very  

Happy and Enjoyable Summer Holidays 

 

Thank you very much for all your kind 
support 



Jane, Vicky and Jill  
. 


